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The UAF Faculty Senate passed the following at its Meeting #66 on  
October 14, 1996: 
 
 
MOTION PASSED  
============== 
 
The UAF Faculty Senate moves to amend the Associate of Arts  
Requirements in the following way: 
 
To allow three semester-length courses (9 credits) in American Sign  
Language taken at the university level to be substituted for one of  
the required humanities and social science core courses, and the  
three-credit humanities or social science elective. 
 
 EFFECTIVE:  Fall 1996 
 
 RATIONALE: During the 1995-96 year, the Faculty Senate  
  approved the use of three semester-length courses  
  (9 credits) in American Sign Language to substitute for  
  two courses in the Perspectives on the Human Condition  
  section of the baccalaureate core curriculum. At the time  
  this was presented and approved, no consideration was  
  given to the associate of arts degree requirements.  
 
  The humanities and social science requirements for the  
  associate of arts degree are identical to the  
  baccalaureate core ³Perspectives on the Human  
  Condition² area with the exception that 3 credits of  
  humanities or social science electives are required  
  instead of Phil. 3232X/PS 300X. 
 
  This motion meets the intent of the Faculty Senate to  
  facilitate the movement of associate of arts students  
  into baccalaureate degree programs. 
 
 
**************************************************** 
 
The UAF Faculty Senate passed the following at its Meeting #66 on  
October 14,  1996: 
 
 
RESOLUTION PASSED  
================== 
 
BE IT RESOLVED, That the UAF Faculty Senate moves to confirm the  
Chemistry and Biochemistry Department Peer Review Committee for  
the 1996-97 academic year as indicated below: 
 
 Don Button, Marine Science & Biochemistry 
 Tom Clausen, Chemistry/Biochemistry 
 John French, Fisheries & Biochemistry 
 Dan Jaffe, Chemistry/Biochemistry 
 Gerry Plumley, Marine Science 
 Glen Shaw, Geophysics 
 Richard Stolzberg, Chemistry/Biochemistry 
 
 EFFECTIVE:  Immediately 
 
 RATIONALE:  According to UAF Regulations, units with  
  less than seven tenured faculty must have their Unit  
  Peer Review committees augmented with additional  
  appropriate faculty.  Presently the Chemistry  




